
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Discussion regarding the Urban Redevelopment Authority (URA) and the Downtown 
Development Authority (DDA) Boards – Chief Executive Office 

Submitted By: Dr. Marc-Antonie Cooper 

Date Submitted: January 10, 2022 

Work Session Date: January 10, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: January 18, 2022 

Background/History: 

Currently the Urban Redevelopment Authority (URA) and the Downtown Development Authority Boards have the 
same members serving on both boards.  Per previous council discussions It has been recommended that these 
boards separate and have different members appointed to each.  The City Manager is seeking Council’s 
clarification and direction as to how it would like to proceed in this matter. 

Cost: $ 0 Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Provide directions to the City Manager on how it would like to proceed in this matter. 

 


